
NCDOT TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING A 
PROPOSAL TO IMPROVEMENT INTERSECTIONS TO U.S. 421  

IN RANDOLPH COUNTY   
STIP Project No. HE-0004 

  
Liberty - The public is invited to a public meeting with the N.C. Department of Transportation this month 
to discuss the proposed project to improve three at-grade intersections to interchanges on U.S. 421. One 
intersection is at Julian Airport Road, a second intersection is with Shiloh/Starmount Road, and the third 
intersection is at Colonial Trading Path/Shiloh Road in Randolph County. The project also includes closure 
of the Browns Meadow Road at-grade intersection. The purpose of this project is to improve traffic 
operations and enhance safety by providing effective access to U.S. 421 from local roadways.  

Project details, including maps and a video, can be found on the NCDOT project web page: 
https://publicinput.com/US421-RandolphCounty. The information will be presented at the meeting 
allowing for one-on-one discussions with engineers but no formal presentation. 

 

The meeting will be held Aug. 30 at Liberty Town Hall, 239 S. Fayetteville Street, Liberty. The public is 
invited to attend at any time between 5 - 7 p.m. 

People may also submit comments by phone at 512-580-8850 (project code 3419), email (US421-
RandolphCounty@PublicInput.com), or mail at the address shown below by Sept. 13, 2022. 

By Mail:           Jeffery Teague, P. E. 
  NCDOT Highway Division 8 – Project Team Lead 

121 DOT Drive 
Carthage, N.C. 28327 

 
NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans with Disabilities Act for disabled 
people who wish to participate in this meeting. Anyone requiring special services should contact Tony 
Gallagher, Environmental Analysis Unit, at 1598 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, N.C. 27699-1598, 919-707-
6069 or magallagher@ncdot.gov as early as possible so arrangements can be made.  

Those who do not speak English, or have a limited ability to read, speak or understand English, may 
receive interpretive services upon request prior by calling 1-800-481-6494. 
 
Aquellas personas no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, hablar o entender inglés, podrían 
recibir servicios de interpretación si los solicitan llamando al 1-800-481-6494. 
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